
 

 

TRANSPORTATION FOR RURAL 

CANCER PATIENTS 
Central Plains Cancer Services 

 

How our program works… 

Cancer patients who require this service will 

be picked up at their residence (IN TOWN or 

RURAL) and returned following their 

appointment.  A family member or friend is 

welcome to travel with the patient.  The 

transportation program is only for cancer 

patients with appointments at recognized 

cancer facilities, hospitals or doctor’s 

offices.  This program covers all cancer 

related trips. 

The cost to the patient is $25 round trip to 

any location within Manitoba. Local trips 

$10.  Patients will be invoiced for their trip, 

do not pay the driver directly. 

The remainder of the cost is covered by 

Central Plains Cancer Services, made 

possible by money raised through 

fundraising initiatives, donations, 

canvassing and memoriam donations. 

Questions?   

Contact Sharilyn Knox at 204-857-6100                  

or cpcancerservices@shaw.ca  

People Helping People – Committed to Caring 

 

DRIVER LIST 
To make travel arrangements please contact the 

following directly or our office (204-857-6100):  

 

 Arden 

 Terry & Butch Buechler 204-368-2488 

 

 Franklin 

 Linda Fleger   204-476-2689 

 William & Viona Fraser 204-476-2458 

 

Neepawa & Langford 

 Jim Aitken   204-476-5877 

 Warren & Darlene Gillies 204-476-2417 

 Treasure Duddenhoffer 204-368-2228 

 Stan Rainke   204-476-5601 

 Joan & Werner Rink  204-354-2134 

 Carol Knight   204-476-3420 

 Bernadette Myker  204-476-2518 

 Terrance Smith  204-476-5443 

 Bud & Anne Lee  204-476-5379 

 Warren & Connie McLeod 204-476-5767 

 Hector Swanson  204-476-2514 

 Lori Brooking   204-476-2423 

 Wayne & Darlene Csversko 204-476-2603 

 Christine Bellisle  204-476-3436 

 David Zeke   204-841-4217 

 Don Eisner   204-476-2087 

 Larry Novak   204-476-3002 

 Brenda Ferguson  204-476-3787 

 David Burton   204-476-3031 

 Audrey Heffell   204-476-5294 

 Carol Walker   204-476-2464 

 Judie Webb   204-476-2201 
  

 Drivers…are you still 

comfortable making trips to 

our major cancer centres?  

Would you like your name 

taken off our contact list?  

Please contact Sharilyn at 

our office, 204-857-6100 

mailto:cpcancerservices@shaw.ca

